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Dear Mr. Bond: 

 

FEDERAL-PROVINCIAL AGREEMENT FOR EGGS 

It has come to the BC Farm Industry Review Board’s (BCFIRB) attention that the Egg Farmers of Canada 

may be initiating a process to update the “Federal-Provincial Agreement for the Purposes of Marketing 

Eggs in Canada”.  

 

As you are aware, BCFIRB and the Minister of Agriculture are signatories to the Federal-Provincial 

Agreement in addition to the BC Egg Marketing Board (Egg Board). Should this Federal-Provincial 

Agreement be under review for possible updates, BCFIRB expects the Egg Board will keep BCFIRB 

apprised of all key procedural and substantive developments, including how and when provincial 

signatories will be engaged.   

 

BCFIRB continues to support the review, and, where necessary, updating, of federal-provincial 

agreements to help ensure accountable and strategic delivery of sound marketing policy as industries and 

markets evolve over time.  

 

Yours truly, 

 
John Les 

Chair 

 

cc:   James Mack 

       Assistant Deputy Minister 

       BC Ministry of Agriculture 
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